November 2022

HELLO CASA DEL SOL RESIDENTS

As an introduction...I'm Bill Potter, current vice-president of the Casa Del Sol Activities Club (old news to many of you).
My better half, Judi (59 years and counting) and | live on Verano Lane. We came to Casa in 2007 from the snow belt of
Ohio as snowbirds and, in 2021, became year-round residents. We consider all Casa residents to be brothers and sisters
and look forward to meeting and/or re-meeting everyone.

This is my first attempt at writing the Activities Club newsletter. Please bear with me as | learn the ropes.

First, | would like to thank Gail Kerry whom has been providing the club newsletter for several years. Sadly, she and her
husband, Arnold, have left us for “cooler pastures” in their beloved Canada. They both will be long remembered for their
friendship, devotion and service to this community over many years.

FOR OUR NEW RESIDENTS: WELCOME TO CASA DEL SOL!

Itis hoped that through this monthly letter, along with the Calendar of Events, you will be informed of the many events and
activities available to you. We suggest that you attend any in which you have the slightest interest, or be brave and step
outside the box to try something new. Those who participate will find new friends with warmth and enthusiasm for making
Casa life so enjoyable. Planned activities are held from November thru April. Some things go on all summer, however, on
a much reduced basis. The activities are all produced by VOLUNTEERS, dedicated to making Casa Del Sol fun for all.
COME ON DOWN! ENJOY! BECOME A VOLUNTEER! The officers of the Activities Club are listed inside the clubhouse.
All are available for information. We may be contacting residents to ask if we could write some simple profile information
that we could include in this newsletter to let others in the community know each other better.

FOR RETURNING RESIDENTS, (NEVER “old residents™)...
WELCOME BACK! We hope to be starting some programs during the first week of November.
FOR EVERYONE:

We have taken a big hit to our program due to Covid. We also have many new residents to meet and enjoy. If you know
of a new homeowner, please invite them to come with you to the clubhouse for some fun and fellowship.

We will have MEET AND GREET parties open to everyone. Look forward to WEEKLY MENS' COFFEE, WEDNESDAY
COFFEE, SHUFFLEBOARD, BINGO, PANCAKE BREAKFASTS, POT LUCK DINNERS, occasional DANCES AND
ENTERTAINMENT and MORE. Watch our new chalk board by the clubhouse door for updates on all of the goings-on.

Normally we have a Veterans' day potluck dinner. This year, however Gail baker will be away. If anyone wants to step up
to plan this event, help will always be available.

Ladies Club November: 11/7 Lunch @ KEKE's, 11/14 Gift Bag Bingo, 11/21 Special Free Bingo, 11/28 Bunco.
Men’s Coffee (every Monday 8AM) and Shuffle board (10 AM, M, W, F) starts 11/7.
Stay tuned, Plans are in the works to have a THANKSGIVING DINNER. Details will be announced.

Bill



